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Happening in the Health Room  

In the coming weeks, scoliosis screenings will be started on grade 7 girls 

and grade 8 boys as mandated by the  

State of  Connecticut. If  your child has a currently documented diagnosis 

of  scoliosis, they will be exempted from the screening. If  any concerns are 

noted during your childõs screening, a note will be sent home requesting 

follow up assessment.  

The Nurseõs Blog is accessible from Sedgwickõs home page.  This site is a 

resource for information on what is currently happening in the health room 

and general health information. You can download needed forms from this 

site as well (Medication  

Authorization, CT Health Assessment, etc). Any suggestions on ways to 

improve the site are always welcome.  

Please ensure that your contact information is current in Power School. 

We use these numbers to reach you in case of  an  

emergency with your child in school.  Please feel free to contact me at any 

time if you have concerns regarding your childõs health. 

Lisamarie Vitelli, RN  

860-570-6525 (direct line)  

860-570-6540 (fax)  

lisamarie_vitelli@whps.org  

News from the Nurseõs Office  





"Public Act 16-189 

We believe that it is vital for all students in West Hartford Public Schools to be able to efficiently 
and effectively use digital tools that empower them in all phases of the learning process, including 
research, problem solving, content creation, communication, and collaboration. We also believe 
that we must be committed at all times to protecting students' privacy and providing them with a 
powerful and safe educational experience. To that end, the West Hartford Public Schools follow 
the legal requirements of Public Act 16-189 to promote the safety and security of all students and 
staff. 

In compliance with Connecticut State Law, we update online programs used within the district that 
house student data. The programs may be used district-wide, in a very small number of class-
rooms, or with individual students. The list will be updated each time the district enters into a new 
contract where student data is housed. For more information on the specifics of Public Act 16-189 
and updates of vendor agreements, visit www.whps.org/pa189. 

Technology Information for Students and Staff  
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